
Forest Ranch Charter School (530)891-3154

Dates to Remember

January

16th FRCS School Board Meeting 

18th Safety Meeting 3 PM

23rd School Advisory Council Meeting 3 PM

26th Spirit Day, “Boring Day” (see description 

next page)

30th Bottle Flipping Contest

February

9th Middle School Dance

19th No School, President’s Day

26th Chico Science Fair

March

Spelling Bee TBD

Children should learn 

that reading is 

pleasure, not just 

something that 

teachers make you do 

in school. 

– Beverly Cleary

1/16/2018

Attachments

 Reading Keys

 Chico State Science 

Fair Information

 Fatherhood 

Conference Flyer

 Inspire Open 

Enrollment Flyer

 Butte County Spelling 

Bee Packet



We are beginning to assemble the 2017/18 

yearbook.  This year, the pictures are being 

organized by a student as part of her 

“careers” class. We are very proud of Katlyn 

and her dedication.  It would be great to have 

a parent or community helper to guide us or 

to layout pages.  Please give a call or email if 

this sounds like something you might be 

interested.  Any help goes to your volunteer 

hours and is greatly appreciated!  Volunteers 

truly do make a difference.  Please send any 

yearbook photos to 

photos@forestranchcharter.org Thank you!

Student Government News

1. Bottle Flipping Contest will be held, at 

lunch, on Tuesday, January 30th. More 

details to come in next week's newsletter.

2. Spirit Day - January 26th "Boring Day" 

Dress in monotone colors like black, white 

gray. Brown will even count since that's not 

as fun of a color as blue, pink, green, etc.

3. Student store will be available every 

Wednesday and Friday during lunch, 

approximately 12:15 to 12:35.



Dear Forest Ranch Charter Families,

It was a nice relaxing break but we are excited to be 

back on campus and working hard, learning. If your 

student was participating in our Emergent Reader 

Program and you are in need of more leveled books or 

activities let us know. Also, please keep your students 

reading. In two weeks we will have a snow themed 

Reading Party. Students need 6 keys to attend.

Middle School and High School are rapidly approaching 

for some of our students. We will be meeting with our 

5th grade students in the next couple of weeks to talk 

about our program for Middle School and answer their 

questions.

I am looking for parents and community members to 

join our School Advisory Council. This group meets to 

review our L-CAP goals and give input on big things like 

curriculum, configurations, student programs, and 

family services. Join us, I would love to have more 

input.

Sincerely,

Christia


